
From: 'specialpainfifty' via foiaofficer <foiaofficer@summithill.org>
Date: Wed, Sep 25, 2024 at 6:09 PM
Subject: FOIA Requeset
To: FOIAOfficer@summithill.org <FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>

Hi

Please provide emails between Summit Hill Superintendent Paul McDermott and Kristie Guido at Safeway
Transportation between 2023-12-01 and 2023-12-31 and limit this to the most recent emails so that they do not
exceed 499 legal sized (not letter) pages in length. 

Each page should not include any previous emails that were sent. For example, an email sent on 2023-12-01 at
14:45 should not include any text from an email sent prior to that. On each "page", exclude all text that is part of the
district wide footer that can not be removed by staff, for example:

"The pages accompanying this e-mail originate from the school district of Summit Hill School District 161 and may be
confidential and/or privileged information. It is prohibited for anyone else to disclose, copy, distribute or use the
contents of this message if you are not the intended recipient. The contents may not be copied or distributed without
this disclaimer. It is believed that this email and any files are free of any virus or other defect. However, it is the
responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free. No responsibility is accepted by Summit Hill School District
161 for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use. If you received this message in error, please delete the
message and advise the sender by reply e-mail or at 815.469.9103. All personal messages express views solely of
the sender, which are not to be attributed to Summit Hill School District 161."
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